
 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday 

9:30 a.m. Bible Classes 

10:30 a.m. Worship 

6:00p.m. Life Group 

Monday 

Tuesday  

9:45 a.m. Prayer Meeting 

10:30 a.m. Ladies Bible 

 Class 

Wednesday 

6:00 p.m. Bible Study 

Thursday 

8:45 a.m. Prayer Meeting 

10:00 a.m. Play Date 

Friday 

1:00 p.m.  VBS Work Day 

Saturday 

11:00 a.m. VBS Work Day 

 

 

Disaster Relief Effort, Inc. 

Aschcrafts in Africa 

Mt. States Children’s Home 

Spanish Literature Ministries 

Missions Support 

 

June 17, 2018 

My eyes are dry 

Redeemed  

You are the song that I sing 

Yes, Lord Yes 

The Love of God 

Prayer 

There is a Redeemer  

Communion  

Heaven came down 

Sermon:  Mark Peterson 

Trust and Obey 

In Moments like these 

Prayer 

9:30 Bible Class 

The Shipwreck 

Acts 27:13-44; 28:11-16 



Member Highlight 

Mike and Ruth married in 1985. We lived in a bedroom 

community of New York City for almost 30 

years. Mike worked as a video editor and Ruth as a 

nurse in healthcare. Both of our children were born 

back east. They are now adults, believers 

in God, and we continue to delight in 

them. 

Mike worked in Manhattan when 9/11 

occurred. With the collapse of the 

advertising industry, we limped along for 

a few years then moved to Pennsylvania where we      

worked until 2009. While man may make plans, it is 

God who directs our steps. For the past 9 years we 

have called the Eugene Church of Christ our place of 

worship.  

Currently, Mike is a writer and Ruth continues in 

healthcare. Mike enjoys golf and movies (he attends a 

film class every week), and Ruth quilts. We tend to be 

introverts and enjoy a quiet evening with a good book 
and hot cup of     tea. We continue to turn to God for 

strength and hope. From childhood, Ruth has loved the 

book of Esther. Mike is inspired by whatever scripture 

we are currently studying. We pray for the Church and 

for blessings and wellness for all.  

Eugene Church of Christ 

June 10th, 2018 

Sunday A.M. Bible Study ........... 84 

Sunday A.M. Worship .......... ...151 

Sunday Night………… ........... NC 

Wed. P.M. Bible Study……....NC 

Contribution…...….......$3,274.70 

Total for June.....……..........$5,672.62 

Welcome! 

If you are a guest today, we 

are glad you’re here. If you 

have children, there are a 

couple ways we can serve you. 

There is an attended nursery 

available during the entire 

service in room 1 for birth to 

2 years old. During the 

sermon, Children’s Bible Hour 

for ages 3 through 10  meets 

in room 4. These rooms are 

on the west hallway. Thank 

you for joining us today! We 

hope you are blessed by your 

visit. 

 

Tuesday,  June 19th 

at 10:30 a.m. 

 

Children's Prayer Warriors 

 

Pray for each child as summer is about to begin, that 

summer will be not only a time of fun, but also a season 

to grow closer to God as they spend more time in His 

creation. 



 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

17 

 

18 

Tyler & 

Christina 

19 

Mel & Janet 

20 21 22 

Mike & Christy 

23 

Tyler Astbury 

The Light  
of the 
World  

is Jesus  
June 25-29th 

K-5th Grade 
One week till 

VBS! Please pray for those who are 

setting up. Pray for strength, health, 

and God’s blessing before, during, and 

after this week of ministry.  

Looking forward to the Workday on 

Friday the 22nd, 1-7pm. Dinner 

provided.  

To see where you’ll be working during 

VBS, check the display table in the 

Foyer.  

There are more VBS invites on the 

lighthouse bulletin board. Hand them 

out to your friends and neighbors.  

June 17, 2018 

Kare-n-Bear Care Kits for Foster Kids 

 - pick a tag today! 

For the almost 1000 little ones in foster care 

in Lane County, we help make their lives a 

little easier with our Kare-n-Bear ministry. 

The much needed supplies (everything from 

diapers to socks to pajamas) for Preemie to 

Age 10 children help so much as they often 

have nothing with them when they are 

placed into protective services. The Bear is 

out in the lobby today  and we have tags for 

specific items needed for our care kits . Re-

turn purchased items to the Bear by June 24. 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Juanita or Stephanie Kornman 

(stephkornman@hotmail.com).  

Pray Without Ceasing. 

1 Thessalonians 5:17 

 

 Courtney Marshall  Cancer  

 Dawn Fraizer  Cancer 

 

    

mailto:stephkornman@hotmail.com


2424 Norkenzie Road 

Eugene, OR  97408 

Phone: 541-687-9351 

Email: office@eugenechurchofchrist.org 

 
SUNDAY MORNING SERVICE 

 

SONG LEADER 

Jason Andrews 

OPENING PRAYER 

Luis Hoffman 

COMMUNION 

Roy Gotzman 

Roy Gotzman, Bret Foreman,   

Dustin Astbury, Gary brown, Dillon Rollins  

Sub: Lance Locke 

SERMON - Mark Peterson 

 C H I L D R E N ' S  H O U R 

Marina & Tarenee:  Jesus calms the storm 

CLOSING PRAYER 

Mike Duffield 

 
Wednesday  Evening 

 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS: Mike Duffield 

PRAYER: Norm Hoffman  

SONG LEADER: Roy Gotzman  

 

 
 

Elders 
Michael Duffield* 

Roy Gotzman 

Carl McGlothin 
 
 

 

Deacons 

Bret Foreman  
Freddie May 

David Staley 
 
 

Minister 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Denise Foreman 

 
 

Leadership 

& Staff 

FOLLOW US ONLINE 
eugenechurchofchr i st .org  

 

SERMON AUDIO & 

BULLETIN ARCHIVES  
eugenechurchofchr i st .org / fami ly  

FREE ONLINE BIBLE STUDY  

amazing love .wor ldbib leschool.org  

 

 In Search of The Lord’s Way 

Television Broadcast Schedule: 
searchtv .org  

KMTR 17 — Sundays at 7 :30  a .m.  

June Nursery 

 3-Janet & Marci 

10-Leah & Tarenee 

17-Nancy & Triston 

24-Marina & Tarenee 

 
 Congregational 

Reading this Week 
 

Amos 1-2 

June Greeters 

 3-Freddie & Jeanie 

10-Bob & Carol 

17-Tyler & Sarah 

24-Bob & Carol 

facebook.com/EugeneCofC 

twitter.com/EugeneCofC 

youtube.com/EugeneCofC 

instagram.com/EugeneCofC 

http://www.eugenechurchofchrist.org/family


Candidate evaluation 
In order to get feedback from the congregation on the ministers trying out, we are offering 

two ways to evaluate them. 
First, and the preferred way, on Monday after each visit an email will be sent out with a link to 
the survey. This can be done with a computer or via internet by phone. Data from that survey 

will be automatically compiled and readily available. The survey will be open from Monday 
through Saturday of the week after the evaluation weekend. 

Second, we will have paper forms to hand out on the Sunday the candidate is preaching. 
Those forms will have to be entered into the online database by hand. Paper surveys will be 
accepted until Saturday of the week after each evaluation weekend but the data will not be 

available until later. 
Please take the time to prayerfully and thoughtfully consider each of the three men. Your in-

put will be helpful for the search committee. 

 



Mike and Ruth married in 1985. We lived in a bedroom community of New York 

City for almost 30 years. Mike worked as a video editor and Ruth as a nurse in 

healthcare. Both of our children were born back east. They are now adults, believ-

ers in God, and we continue to delight in them. 

Mike worked in Manhattan when 9/11 occurred. With the collapse of the advertising 

industry, we limped along for a few years then moved to Pennsylvania where we      

worked until 2009. While man may make plans, it is God who directs our steps. For 

the past 9 years we have called the Eugene Church of  

  Christ our place of worship.  

Currently, Mike is a writer and Ruth continues in healthcare. Mike enjoys golf and 

movies (he attends a film class every week), and Ruth quilts. We tend to be intro-

verts and enjoy a quiet evening with a good book and hot cup of tea. We continue 

to turn to God for strength and hope. From childhood, Ruth has loved the book of 

Esther. Mike is inspired by whatever scripture we are currently studying. We pray 

for the Church and for blessings and wellness for all. We trust you do as well. 






